The Howard ‘School Values’

We have lots of exciting writing opportunities planned this half term, starting with George and the Dragon.
We will then be combining our English and history units and writing information texts about Queen Elizabeth
|, Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth II.

Year 1 will be looking at place value (within 100), money and time whilst Year 2 will be looking at length and
height, position and direction and time. Year 2 can also use Times Tables Rock Stars to practise their times
tables at home.

Our history topic this half term is called ‘Queens’. In this topic the children will be learning what a monarch is
and where a monarch lives, learn facts about Elizabeth | and explore Tudor life. They will learn facts about
Queen Victoria and explore Victorian times. They will then look at our current monarch Queen Elizabeth II.




Art Our focus will be on ‘painting’ where the children will drawing from observation and researching others who
paint landscapes. They will then use colour to express ideas and experiment with paint to create different
=/ textures and create a landscape painting.
A
T
Science Properties and uses of everyday materials - In this topic the children will be learning to identify a variety of
o™ ;.,;’0%;9 materials and sort them according to a variety of criteria. They will then be learning about natural and man-
X @ :g Iy made materials and looking at how some materials can change shape by squashing, bending, stretching and
Ef an twisting, and that others can’t. They will be identifying the suitability of metal and plastic for a

variety of purposes whilst learning that different products can be made from wood and their features and
purposes.

In PSHE, we will explore ‘SRE’.

For this session we will focus on been creators.

Our PE topics will be looking at manipulative skills and aesthetic movement.




Religious Education | What do Jews believe? We will be looking at how the Torah is the Jewish holy book and contains rules to live
by, teaching and guidance. They will learn that the Torah is in the form of a scroll and is written in Hebrew and
that the Torah can also be found in the opening of the Bible. They will learn how Shabbat is an important part
of Jewish family life and how it helps Jewish people to feel closer to God.




